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The Claremont Institute is strictly non−partisan.  We do,
however, encourage every enlightened citizen to exercise
his right to vote.  In the spirit of representative and
accountable government, we invite you to read and
distribute the following remarks&#8212;and then, if haven't
already, go to the polls.

"A share in the sovereignty of the state, which is
exercised by the citizens at large, in voting at elections
is one of the most important rights of the subject, and in
a republic ought to stand foremost in the estimation of the
law.  It is that right by which we exist as a free people;
and it certainly therefore will never be admitted that less
ceremony ought to be used in divesting any citizen of that
right, than in depriving him of his property.  Such a
doctrine would ill suit the principles of the revolution,
which taught the inhabitants of this country to risk their
lives and fortunes in asserting their liberty; or in other
words, their right to a share in the government.  That
portion of the sovereignty to which each individual is
entitled can never be too highly prized.  It is that for
which we have fought and bled."
&#8212;Alexander Hamilton, Second Letter from Phocion, 1784 

"Sink or swim, live or die, survive or perish, I give my
hand and my heart to this vote."
&#8212;Daniel Webster, Eulogy on Adams and Jefferson, 1826
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